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y g NUCLEAR REGULATORY COMMISSION.

p WASHINGTON, D. C. 20555$ :e

k.....,/ October 31, 1979

Ellyn R. Weiss, Esquire
Sheldon, Harmon, Roisman & Weiss
1725 I Street, N.W.
Suite 506 IN RESPONSE REFER
Washington, DC 20006 TO F0IA-79-437

.

Dear Ms. Weiss:

This is in response to your letter dated October 12, 1979 in which you
requested, pursuant to the Freedom of Information Act, a copy of a
September 26, 1979 letter from the Council of Environmental Quality
(CEQ) to Howard Shapar, Executive Legal Director, (NRC) stating CEQ's
position on NRC's regulations for environmental review under the National
Environmental Policy Act (NEPA).

'A copy of the letter is enclosed.

Sinc re y, y

'/

J. M. Felton, Director
Division of Rules and Records
Office of Administration

Enclosure: As stated
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